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Hello,
I livein the Sylvan Greens development adjacent to the subject property.

I would like to know how the city is going to mitigate the increased traffic
on El Camino, especially, the cars traveling west to the northbound ramp to
85 and car going north on Sylvan to 237. The distance between Sylvan and the
ramp to 85 is short and cars backup on El Camino during commute hours. I
foresee increased traffic going north on Sylvan making exiting from Tami Way
dangerous. Is there a plan to make the intersection of Tami, Sullivan and
Sylvan a four-way stop? That would help slow down the traffic on Sylvan as
well.

Thank you for your attention.





